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Datron World Communications Inc. INTEROFFICE MEMORANDUM
Date: Friday, January 04, 2002

To: M Flom

From: Mark Allen

Subject: Operating position for handheld radio

Mort,

In response to the question from the FCC, the radio is a handheld radio designed to be held in
front of the face , when transmitting.

As can be noted from the position of the microphone element, in the upper left hand portion of
the front of the unit, it would be impractical to hold the unit to the ear and transmit. The result
would be that insufficient audio would be picked up by the microphone element for a successful
transmission.

This unit IS NOT designed to be used in a manner similar to a cell phone where the receiver
placed near the ear and the transmitter near the mouth. This is a simplex device, where there is
no receive audio available to the user while transmitting.

I am enclosing an electronic photo showing the radio being operated in a typical and normal
manner.

I hope this answers the FCC’s concern in this area.
Sincerely,
Is/

Mark Allen,
Vice President of Engineering
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